
To: Mt. Vernon School Board of Trustees
Re: Acceptance of Bid for ERate
From: Greg Rollo, Director of Technology
Date: February 9, 2021

The Mt. Vernon Community School Corporation received eleven (11) proposals to our E-Rate Category 2
Equipment proposal for 2021.  Summary of the proposal is attached listing the recommendation of network
equipment to replace.  The Mt. Vernon E-Rate Evaluation Team (Greg Elkins, Veronica Kirby, Brandon Hayes
and myself) is recommending acceptance of Logicalis bid for $85,329.41.  Logicalis has been awarded several
projects to other school corporations in Indiana and has been highly recommended.

The Mt. Vernon E-Rate team reviewed this submission along with all other proposals as it reviewed competitive
proposals.  We are committed to following the rules of E-Rate with a competitive, open, and fair bidding
process.

Mt. Vernon Community School Corporation 2020-21 discount rate is 60% for Category 1 and Category 2.
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